Cafeteria Payment System or POS (Point of Sale)

Starting Tuesday, August 23nd, you will be required to know your four (4) digit pin number (last four (4) digits of your student ID number), to purchase your lunch. Please have this number memorized by this date to keep the lunch line moving quickly! 

· Every student will type their pin number in to the pin pad and hit the ENTER key.
· When you get to the cashier she will identify you by your picture and ring your sale as before.

· If you give more money to the cashier than what your lunch cost, the remaining balance will be placed on your account for future use.

· Parents may also send checks/cash in with your student to the Head Cook in the morning and she will apply it to your account.

· Parents may also set up an account via the website payforit.net and put money on your students account.

If you have questions, you may call the cafeteria supervisor at 419-368-8519. 

